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A bird looks on Saturday as hikers walk the Coachella Valley Preserve. / Richard Lui/The Desert Sun 

 

Saturday’s high was a pleasant 72 degrees, according to AccuWeather.com 

Desert Sun photographer Richard Lui went to the Coachella Valley Preserves on 

Thousand Palms Road in Thousand Palms and found numerous valley residents and 

visitors reaping the benefits of Saturday’s bright sun, clear skies and general calm 

winds, as they explored some of this region’s most beautiful scenery. 

(PHOTOS: Hiking the Coachella Valley Preserve) 

For more information about the preserve, including hours of operation call (760) 343-

1234 or visit coachellavalleypreserve.org 
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Hiking the Coachella Valley Preserve 
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